
 

 
��������FOR FAMILIES OF HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS: 

Release and Disclosure of Student Information to the Military and Institutions of Higher Learning 

Under the No Child Left Behind Act, of 2002, school districts are now required to allow the military the same access to high schools and student in-
formation as is given to colleges, universities, or institutions of 


